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Richard Belhumeur DC
1500 Scott Canyon Ln.
Castle Rock, Colorado 80104

. O . Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners
o B re Ol | 3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 150
oy f

John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor

Re: Case # 97-1022, Letter of Concern
Order in Other Than Contested Case Proceeding

Dear Dr, Belhumeur,

The Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners recently decided to issue this Letter of
Concern as an Order in Other Than Contested Case Proceeding and close this case.

The Board finds that you did not release the patient’s records in this case as requested.
This is consistent with your behavior in a previous case where our investigation shows
you did not release patient records as requested. Although you claimed the patient’s
records in Case # 97-1022 were destroyed by a flood, you provided no evidence this
actually occurred.

Should you attempt to apply for a license to practice chiropractic in Oregon in the future,
these issues will be revisited as part of the application process.

Sincerely, _

... Original signature on file /-———-————
. at the OBCE office. X

Dave McTeague
Executive Director




